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In a first 2-week competence-based training in May 2022 focus 

was placed on the planning and production of an office furniture 

set including office tables, cupboards, chairs, and a conference 

table. The production process has been performed and reflected 

together with trainers and students from Rubengera TVET 

under supervision of the proWOOD trainer team. 

The Carpentry Instructor program (MIC) started with the first training module on 15th August.  

We´ve been very happy to be able to welcome 17 female and male candidates from companies and 

TVET institutions after the application and selection process of applicants.   

Curious? Get in touch and call us or send a message              0788 823 317  

Starting point for the joint activities has been a planning workshop with 

proWOOD partners at Rubengera/ Karongi in March 2022. Detailed 

plans have been developed to initiate with a baseline study in the 

Western Province, we planned a series of demand-oriented trainings as 

well as two international accredited training programs for carpentry 

instructors and for CNC operators. A round table for sector stakeholders 

has already been successfully established (June 2022)  

Pinboard- for 

trainings & events  

2-days training for carpentry machinery 

electricity and maintenance on 21st & 22th 

October 2022. 

Application deadline: 

17th October 2022 

U M U B A J I N E W S  # 1   


